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Dr, John R. Torqaato, Secretary
Department of Labor and Industry
South Office Building
Harrisburg, Pennylania

Dear Dr. Torquatot

With reference to our letter dated Jize 5, 195F7, this is
to inform you that the Atomic Pergy Commimsion on June 20,1557 issued a construction permit to the Curtins-Wright
Corporation, Clifton, New Jersey, auithorising construction
of a research reactor at the company's Research and Develop-
ment Center, Quebaira,, Pennsylvania.

A copy of the construction permit is enclosed for your in-
formation.

Sincerey yours,,

and .

Dis pat ehI

Frank K. Pittman
Acting Director
Division of Civilian Applicaticn

I.

Enclosure:
Construction Permit CPS-1l1

bcc: E. E. Fowler
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